
The Happy Apple Company 

 

“They’re sweet to the core” 

Thank you to Farmer Simon who once again let us pick his beautiful 

apples which Year 10 & 11 turned into delicious “Apple Goodies” raising 

over £80 towards the Year 11 Leavers trip. Thank you, Farmer Simon, 

and well-done Year 10 &11.  

 

The Process 

Pupils were given access to Farmer Simons field where they were able 

to pick a variety of cooking and eating apples.  

In Careers lessons at the end of Year 10 pupils shared ideas of how 

best to utilise this delicious resource. Ideas ranged from apple bobbing, 



and toffee apples to apple juice and cider! Pupils voted and the most 

popular product was Apple Crumble with the Bower Grove nickname of 

“Apple Goodies”  

With spoil issues and storage a problem they decided to peel, cut and 

freeze the apples as quickly as possible.  

Consultation and support from the Food Technology department 

enabled a simple but tasty recipe to be formed.  

Pupils worked together to produce the first batch of Apple Goodies 

which were sold to staff receiving very positive feedback and further 

orders being requested.   

Pupils then worked incredibly hard to use up all the apples, price and 

label the product in time for the Christmas Fair where they sold out in the 

first 2 hours! 

Pupils learnt valuable skills throughout the process taking ownership of 

the task from the very beginning.  

 

 

 


